
 

 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

Date January 1, 2024 

From Don Jugon  

Cc Joan Wehby 

Subject Cold Weather Client Memo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Laboratory Client:  
 
As you are aware extreme temperatures can affect the vitality of your specimens 
and with Michigan’s extreme temperature differences, we ask that you do not 
place your Laboratory specimens in your lockbox until you are ready to leave for 
the day, furthermore we ask that if you require an earlier finial pick-up time, 
please call our client service staff at 248- 551-1155. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Corewell Health Laboratory Logistics Department 
 


